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Thursday 7 May 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

 

I wanted to start off with a big thank you for the feedback that we received from the parent 

council. It really lifted our spirits to hear the positive statements that were returned. We are glad 

that you feel supported by us during the lockdown. Thank you to our parent councillors for your 

time on this issue. I will share the feedback on the website next week.   

 

In our phone calls home to parents this week, many of you have asked when the school will 

reopen. We are expecting an update from the Government this week that will outline a plan. 

When we do open, we will ensure the safety and well-being of everyone in the building is our 

priority and will be applying robust social distancing measures. As soon as I know more I will of 

course share this with you.  

 

Thank you for the photos that have been emailed or tweeted for our “Image of the week!” they 

have been really creative and the children have looked so happy. We will share the image for 

next week on Monday. There is no pressure to do this, it is an option for you and your family to do 

together if you wish. Thank you also for the number of parents who are using Twitter to share 

home learning tasks.  

 

A member of staff and their family have created an MPA quiz for our families to do together at 

home if they would like. It’s aimed to be fun and something for you to do as a family. It will be 

added to the website shortly. So keep an eye out for it. We hope you enjoy!  

 

We have had no bookings for childcare for the May half term week (wb 25th May) so the school 

will be closed for this period.  

 

As we approach the bank holiday weekend I hope that you and your family will be able to enjoy 

some time together. If you are having a driveway celebration for VE day, then please do this 

safely.  

 

Warm Wishes  

 

Miss E Churchman  

http://www.martleshamacademy.org/
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